
From: Marcus, Ramona, EMNRD
To: Lara, Lyanne
Cc: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD
Subject: ETP Crude LLC
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 8:46:00 AM

Dear Ms. Lara,

I just reviewed and conditionally approved the C-141, incident number
NAPP2109836159 for the subject Operator.  Because you used ETC TX Pipeline
OGRID, that is who the responsible party will be for the release.  ETP Crude Oil
does not have an OGRID number with our Division.

Is ETP Crude Oil LLC registered with the NM Secretary of State?

I am copying Daniel Sanchez, who oversees a team of OGRID numbers and you
should contact him regarding ETP Crude Oil, LLC.

Ramona

Ramona Lopez Marcus ● Program Coordinator I 
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive | Santa Fe, NM 87505 
505.470.3044 | Ramona.Marcus@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/ 
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